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More Concrete!

Progress continues at the Verona Area High
School for both the school and the jobsite. In
the high school, we have finished pouring our
second roof pour out of six for the academic
core. In addition, we have made a lot of
progress with the future performing arts center
block walls and continued foundations in the
fieldhouse. The site work also started back on
underground utilities this past week, and
continued to work on the retention pond on the
south side of the trail.

More exciting is the work that will be starting
in the next few weeks. Watch for the precast
walls to be erected in the fieldhouse, pours to
start in the center of the academic core and the
performing arts center to continue to be built.

The Past Weeks:
A Deck Pour 6 - Roof - 10/4
A Underground Utilities, columns, walls,
foundations, etc. in the Field House
A Box Culverts in Military Ridge Trail
A Site Underground Utilities
Coming Up in the Weeks Ahead:
A Deck Pours 7 & 8
A Structural Steel in Core
A First Pour in the Field House
A Precast Walls in the Field House and Precast
Beam in PAC
A Masonry Walls in the Performing Arts Center

EPORT

Above: We finished our
6th pour on October
4th. With the roof being
complete and the forms
being stripped from the
decks the size of the
atrium is really starting
to be experienced.
Left: The Earthwork
crews are working on
the second phase of the
underground site
utilities. To the left you
can see storm sewer
being planed out.

DID YOU KNOW?

The 6t deck pour consisted of 370.5 cubic yards of concrete. That is enough to fill about 37 large dump trucks
full of concrete just for this one section of the roof! Can you imagine how many trucks it would take to cover the
amount of concrete for the entire school?!
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Above: The center of the academic core started to
be formed this week. This means that we are a third
of the way complete with the deck pours in the
core! As the core pours continue, we are also
forming pours in the fieldhouse.

Performing Arts Center

The photo above shows an areal view of the future
Performing Arts Center. The bottom of the photo is the
location of the future stage with an area for the orchestra in
front of the stage. The concrete block wall that is being built
is composed of 12" CMU Block that is solid grouted for
sound and to support the joist and decking for the roof.

Earthwork has not slowed down in Verona. To the left,
is a new box culvert that is being installed across the
Military Ridge Trail this week. This will allow water to

cross under the trail into the retention pond.
Above is a photo of the foundations for the geothermal
vault room in the basement of a maintenance garage.
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